
KidzZoo closure announcement

It’s with great sadness that we’re announcing the 
closure of KidzZoo Soft Play and Party Venue on 27th 
June 2024. 

Despite our best efforts, the increased cost associated 
with running a small, hospitality business on the high 
street means that it is no longer financially viable for us 
to keep trading. 

We wish we had time to say goodbye to all our 
customers and friends but have been advised to close 
our business sooner rather than later.  

Thank you so much to all our loyal customers for your 
support over the last 5 years. We have so many 
wonderful memories of time spent with you and your 
little ones. We wish you and your children good health 
and happiness for the future. 

Finally, thank you very much to all our staff members, 
past and present, for your hard work and dedication. 


